
MEMO

TO: Susan

FROM: Denn i s

RE: Changes in Personnel

DATE: 5/ 30/ 78

Because of Paul's Senate campaign certain people will

be leaving the Congressional staff at the end of this

month they are: Fred, Alex, and Dennis. We will be

hirin< ¡ a new ca..eworker in Lowell and .ome lecii..lat Ive

correspondents in Washington to fill the gaps in the

staff.

Rich will be Administrative Assistant from now to November.

Susan will be Legislative Director and will manage the

office in Washington.

If there are questions about the Congressional office

operations these are the people to whom the questions

should be directed. If there are Campaign problems

or concerns about interrelationship between the

Campaign and Congressional staffs, I'll try to be

available to help.


